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Introduction: Students are the greatest force of a nation. They are
the future leaders of a country. They can build or destroy a nation.
Hence, they play a vital role in society as well as in a country.

Primary duty: the primary duty of students is to acquire knowledge.
They should also try heart and soul to make themselves worthy
citizens. For this, they should use most of their time in education.
Then they should pay attention to the welfare of society.

Service to illiterate people: the most important duty of student lies
in removing illiteracy among the people. Students can do this duty
during there holidays. They can go to villages and make people aware
of the importance of education. That can set up night schools for
this purpose.

Service to common people: students can help common people in
different ways. They can help the farmers by telling them of the need
for scientific methods of cultivation. They can also help people by
telling them about the importance of birth control.

Service in national health: students can do a lute for national
health. In this case, a female student’s role is very important. They
can teach illiterate womenfolk how to bring up theist children and
the care of their health. Besides, all students, in general, can
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teach ordinary people how to keep the environment free and clean.

Service in time of natural calamity: students can help the suffering
people during calamities. Through the red cross society, they can
work for all the distresses of the world.

Conclusion: the students have much to do for society. Through social
service, they can enrich their minds and serve the people. The
students can loophole the image of the nation through their social
service.


